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The regular meeting of the St. Pius X Parish Council was held on Thursday, July 28th, 2022, at 8:15 pm at the parish house.  Fr. Simon and council members Yackley, Severson, Stahl, Grueb, and Lorenz, were present. 
The meeting was opened with a prayer led by Father Simon.
The previous meeting minutes were approved by the council.
Father announced that all Council minutes and correspondence will be sent to him.
The bulk of the meeting was spent reviewing the Parish 2021-2022 financial report.  Father Simon indicated that St. Pius X will be receiving from the Diocese a ‘coding program’ that will assist with our financial reports.
The Council set the price for lighting a ‘volatile candle’ at 5 dollars apiece, and for a ‘Mass’ to be said at 10 dollars.
Father Simon submitted a request for the Bishop to say the Mass for Confirmation at St. Pius X next summer.  The reply was St. Pius X will join St. Peter and Paul in Pierre for Confirmation June 11, 2023.
Next meeting is scheduled for August 30, 2022 at 7pm.
Father closed the meeting with a prayer.

Submitted by Greg Lorenz
